
From: sherieagle@aol.com
To: E-OHPSCA1251.EBSA
Subject: URGENT Cobra questions
Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2010 5:14:46 PM

Please explain any changes or affects regarding laid off employees and
families that are still covered
by a large companies Cobra coverage.  I have paid $604 the past 14
mos. In August my premium goes up to $1750.16.
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